
Kiowa County Historic Preservation Commission 

Regular Meeting 

November 3, 2014 

 

Attendees: Alexa Roberts, Kelly Courkamp, Jeff Campbell, Kim Barlow, Danny Richards 

Absent: Betsy Barnett 

Guests: Cindy McLoud 

 

I. Call to Order:  Meeting called to order at 6:45 p.m. 

II. Agenda approval: Barlow moved; seconded by Richards – motion approved 

III. Opening Remarks: n/a 

IV. Approval of Minutes: Barlow moved; seconded by Richards – motion approved 

V. Reports 

a. Assistance to CLCEC re: period of significance – response from History Colorado 

and DOLA:  Lindsey Orr of History Colorado replied to Cindy McLoud.  In sum, 

History Colorado is generally supportive of the direction of the project.  They agree 

that it is ok to remove the theater windows as it is consistent with the 1947 period of 

significance.  However, History Colorado would like some modifications to the 

façade design of the other two buildings. 

b. McLoud provided an update on the Murdock Building.  The contracting process for 

the currently funded work is moving forward. 

VI. Unfinished Business 

a. CLG grant application – due Nov. 17:  The commission continued work on a CLG 

grant application due on Nov. 17.  Barlow got estimates for cast metal plaques from 

the sign shop in La Junta; prices range from $300-400 depending on size and 

wording.  Courkamp and Roberts will finish grant; Roberts will take to BOCC 

meeting on Nov. 13 for signature. 

b. Letter soliciting applications for new Board member:  Roberts has requested notice be 

put in the Press twice.   

VII. New Business 

a. EHS student Tori Uhland has been working on getting the KCHPC website up and 

running.  Courkamp will work with Roberts to submit a timesheet for Uhland’s time 

to the BOCC for payment. 

VIII. Public Forum – n/a 

IX. Announcements:  There will not be a meeting in December.  The next meeting will be on 

Monday, January 5, 2015. 

X. Adjourn: 7:55 p.m. 


